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TOPIC:   Discussion and possible action regarding Ed-Flex Waiver for San Isidro Elementary 
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RECOMMENDATION: 

 

 

San Isidro Elementary reached a 35.4% ECD rate for the current school year. 

 

We are recommending submitting a Ed-Flex Waiver to enable San Isidro Elementary to 

operate as a School -Wide Title I, A campus for the 2023-2024 school year. 
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